
Qwest

1600 7th Avenue, Room 3206

Seattle, Washington  98191

Phone: (206) 345-1574 
Facsimile (206) 343-4040

Lisa A. Anderl

Associate General Counsel

Regulatory Law Department
February 16, 2004
Via E-Mail and 
Overnight Mail
Ms. Carole J. Washburn, Executive Secretary

Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission

1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW

P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, WA  98504-7250


Re:
Docket No. UT-033044 - Triennial Review 


Errata to Exhibit PBC-4C
Dear Ms. Washburn:

Please find enclosed an original and 14 copies of the errata pages to Exhibit No. PBC-4C originally filed on 2/6/04.  This page should have been submitted as a non-confidential document on white paper, rather than on yellow paper.  In addition, both a redacted and confidential page 2 should have been provided so that both versions of the document reflect the changes.
Please replace the page previously transmitted with the enclosed pages.  We apologize for the inconvenience.
Thank you.

Sincerely,

Lisa A. Anderl

LAA/llw

Enclosures

cc:
Service List (via e-mail and U.S. Mail)

